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Statement: 

Sweden notes and welcomes the report presented to the Committee, and acknowledges the good 
work done by the Technical Committee 211 of the International Organization for Standardization, the 
Open Geospatial Consortium and the International Hydrographic Organization, in supporting the 
Sustainable Development Goals. 

Sweden takes an active part in standardization by hosting the secretariat and chair of the ISO/TC 211. 
We would like to encourage other Member States to participate in the work of the Standards 
organizations. 

Furthermore, Sweden appreciates the progress of the work on the standard for Land Administration 
Domain Model,  the ISO Geodetic registry and the S-100 framework to support the creation and 
maintenance of interoperable maritime data product specifications.  

Sweden appreciates the efforts done within the standards development organizations to support the 
fight against COVID-19. 
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